Tim Emerson

17Jan2017

Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge St

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4
Fax-416-440-7656

To whom it may concern,

This inquiry is in regards to the notice the Ontario Energy Board posted in the 13Jan17 Parry
Sound Beacon Star newspaper. This notice was relating to the application proposed by the Henvy Inlet
Wind LP and a new high voltage transmission line they are planning.

tam concerned because | operate a Citizen Band Radio base station, and have done so for over
30 years at the address noted above. | operate on 10, 11 & 12 meters. Noise is currently a relatively
small issue with the current transmission lines, that | live less than 550 feet from, but | am anxious that
the new high voltage lines will impair the radio even further.

My request is this, | would like to be provided free of charge a filter for my existing Citizen Band
Radio. This will cancel out any future noise from the Henvy inlet Wind LP high voltage transmission
lines.

I thank you for your time and consideration. | ook forward to hearing back from you via mail or
telephone at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
Tim Emerson





